
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
DWS to tour Cobra to expose entrepreneurs to innovative water saving 
products  

 
09 November 2017  

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) will, on Tuesday, 14 November 2017, tour 
the manufacturing plant of Cobra as part of its annual Global Hand Washing Month. The tour 
will showcase Cobra’s innovative water saving products.  

This includes electronic taps and mixers, metered and demand taps, water-saving shower 
heads, pressure reducing valves and toilet flush mechanisms 

Cobra, which has been in the manufacturing business for over 60 years, will open its doors to 
entrepreneurs to expose them to the  process of manufacturing taps and to create awareness 
on the importance of washing hands using soaps.  

The media is invited to attend as follows: 

Date : Tuesday, 14 November 2017 

Venue : 20 Wright Street, Factoria, Krugersdorp 

Time : 09:00-13:00 

For media confirmations, kindly contact Mr Hosia Sithole on 082 723 2442/ 

SitholeH2@dws.gov.za  or Mr Lucky Makgarengi on 082 723 6030/ 

MakgarengiL@dws.gov.za  

 
END 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 
For more information contact: Mr Sputnik Ratau (Departmental Spokesperson) 
082 874 2942 / 012 336 6813 / rataus@dwa.gov.za  
 
 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  
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